UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

November 7, 1979

Mr. R. C. Maninger
Lawrence Livermore Laboratory
University of California

P.0. Box 808
lJmmmm.CA!%ﬁ%kuuqu‘b
Dear Mr./uatnn/ger:

Enclosed is my paper for the October 1979 IEEE Nuclear Science Symposium.
Sorry I'm a bit late with this.

Best personal regards. o

Sincerely, ’?&

Harold E. Collins
Assistant Director
for Emergency Preparedness

“nclosure:
As stated
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